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Please consider to make stronger laws and punishments for animal cruelty . 

I believe we need a specialised police force department to enforce such laws. The already overrun 

force cannot possibly take on this task and other relevant bodies are charities trying to do their best. 

If both could work together .. what a great outcome for animal. PLEASE take the right steps to make 

cruelty unacceptable.!! 


